February 8, 1935.

Mrs. Mary M. Eich, Olmsted Brothers, Palos Verdes Estates, California.

Dear Mrs. Eich:

We have your note on our letter of January 15th in which you state that you have a folder for Seattle Parks numbered 8218. Will you please change this number from 8218 to 2690 which is the general number in the office for Seattle Parks, so that our files will be the same. Following 2690 there are several numbers for the individual parks.

We are filing the correspondence about the telegraph charge in December 1932 - 20PC Washington State Parks.

Very truly yours,

Kid

Comment of the second of the State of the St